Frank Foster Scholarship To Attend MPSCC

The Missouri 911 Directors Association is now accepting applications for the
Frank Foster Memorial Scholarship.

This scholarship will cover up to $500 in expenses to attend the Missouri Public
Safety Communications Conference, March 3-6, 2024 in St. Louis, MO.
Allowable expenses include registration, lodging and mileage at the standard IRS
rate.

You must be a Missouri 911 Directors Association member in good standing to

qualify. To apply, simply send an email to Isneed@dadecountymo911.gov
explaining why you should be selected.

The application deadline is January 10, 2024.



